
SHOREHAM VILLAGE update - AUGUST 19, 2020

Visits
Our outdoor visits continue, providing the ability to o�er over 45 visits each week. 
Our Recreation sta� and added Long Term Care Assistants continue to work within 
the Public Health directives to maintain resident safety while creating the most 
comfortable environment possible.

We are now o�ering indoor visits and we will be able to accommodate at least 30 
indoor visits per week. We will maintain pre-screening and visitors will be escorted 
to their visit. Residents or their SDM will designate three individuals to be permitted 
to visit indoors. 

Visitors for both indoor and outdoor visits will continue to be screened prior to the 
visit and at arrival. Masks are required for both indoor and outdoor visits. We are 
pleased to inform you that a brief physical contact is now permitted while wearing 
masks and completing hand hygiene. We know people have been longing for that 
physical contact!

Children can attend outdoor visits if able to remain seated for the 45 min visitation. 
If the child cannot remain seated for the duration of the visit, the parent/guardian/
child will unfortunately be asked to leave the area for safety reasons. 

Please call 902-275-5631 ext. 235 to book your indoor and outdoor family visits. 
Indoor and outdoor visits remain weekly with a duration of 45 minutes per visit.
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